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We are happy to share our news from Lebanon. 

 

We had a great celebration, on July 13, of the One Year anniversary of our HJ center. 

 

We had very good guests who came to show us their support. 

 

Many of them either received character education lectures or DP lectures. 

 

Among them were two nice families who signed FFWPU membership. 

 

We played Youot and sang Karaoke. 

 

There were Lebanese and Syrian guests, and people from different denominations. 

 

We all felt the joy to be truly as one family under God. 

 

 


